
SIOUX CENTER COMMUNITY HOSPITAL & HEALTH CENTER  

SCHOLARSHIP AWARDED 

 

The Sioux Center Community Hospital & Health Center Scholarship was established to 

encourage individuals in the area to pursue health related careers. This scholarship is awarded 

twice a year by the Northwest Iowa Community College Foundation and is funded by the Sioux 

Center Community Hospital & Health Center. This year’s recipients, chosen because of their 

academic achievement and potential for success in a health related field, are: 

 Sandra Van Der Brink, Ireton, Radiologic Technology student 

 Bethany Van Dixhoorn, Sioux Center, Associate Degree Nursing student 
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